Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

International Bureau
E-mail: David.Krech@fcc.gov
Adrienne. Downs@fcc.gov
(202) 418-7443
(202) 418-2824 (fax)
February 6, 2015
Ref: EB 2015-04

Douglas May (202) 647-5835 Christopher Hemmerlein (202) 482-1885
Shawn B. Cooley (202) 282-8489 Jonathan McHale (202) 395-5656
Edward T. Hand (202) 514-2464 Richard Sofield (202) 233-0702
Robert Gorman (301) 225-6116 Michael M. Johnson (202) 456-7341

Re: Section 214 Application and Withdraws

Comments Due: February 25, 2015

Dear Sir or Madam:

Please review the following application and advise us whether you have any national security,
law enforcement, foreign policy or trade concerns by Noon February 25, 2015 5, because we are
prepared to take action on this application. Electronic filed (e-file) applications are able to be viewed
by accessing www.fcc.gov/ibfs and searching by the file number.

mHO-NH,A-NSmENQ-cchm (e-file)
Xvoice Inc.’s application for authority to provide Facilities-Based Service between the United
States and permissible international points. Applicant is 33.3% owned by a citizen of Vietnam.

The above listed application will be placed on Accepted for Filing Public Notice to be
released on February 13, 2015, and will be eligible for auto-grant on February 27, 2015.

If we do not hear from you by Noon February 25, 2015, we will assume that you do not
have any concerns with the above listed application and the application will be auto-granted on
February 27, 2015 per Commission’s rules, 47 C.F.R. § 63.12.

- WITHDRAWN -
The following applications have been withdrawn and no longer are under review. See attached
public notice DA No. 15-162 TEL-01714.

092158S B.C., Ltd dba TelStar Systems ITC-214-20140128-00111
KVH Services LLC ITC-T/C-20141203-00309
Sincerely
David Krech,

Associate Chief,
Policy Division



Adrienne Downs

From: Paz, Bermel (NSD) <Bermel.Paz@usdoj.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, February 24, 2015 7:38 AM

To: TP-FCC'; David Krech

Cc: Sofield, Richard (NSD); Adrienne Downs; Shaifer, Marilyn (NSD); Kathleen Collins; Hojati,
Shahram (NSD); TP-FCC'; 'TeamTelecom@osd.mil’; "ttwg@leo.gov' (ttwg@leo.gov)'

Subject: Request removal of matter listed in EB 2015-04 from streamline

Categories: Accepted for Filing PN

Good morning!

Member agencies comprising Team Telecom need more time to consider the application identified in your letter dated
February 6, 2015, reference number EB 2015-04. May we please request that the below mentioned matter be removed
from streamline:

ITC-214-20150126-00028 (e-file)
Xvoice Inc.’s

Thank you in advance.
Best regards,

Bermel R. Paz

Attorney

U.S. Department of Justice

National Security Division

Foreign Investment Review Staff (FIRS)

Bicentennial Building, 600 E Street NW, Suite 10006 Washington DC 20530 & (202) 233-2022
(202) 598-9037 . v



